Dear Colleagues,

A webinar you might be interested in has come to our attention!

The **Vera Institute of Justice** and the **Federal Bureau of Prisons (FBOP)** will host a webinar, "Offering Prison Education Programs (PEPs) at the Federal Bureau of Prisons (FBOP)." The information session is designed for colleges to learn more about FBOP's vision and immediate needs, FBOP's PEP application process, the U.S. Department of Education's PEP regulations, and next steps to offer a PEP at a FBOP facility.

Offering Prison Education Programs (PEPs) at the Federal Bureau of Prisons (FBOP)

Tuesday, August 27, 2024 9:00 -10:00 am PT, Noon - 1:00 pm ET Registration Link:

Outcomes | Innovation | Improvement

https://verainstitute.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_PfjJc6r9T-WX8XXpxzsSgQ#/registration

Best of luck as you begin fall terms!

Kind regards, ACCJC

Copyright © 2024 Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you opted in at our website or you are a staff member,

Commissioner, or are affiliated with an ACCJC member institution.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.



Our mailing address is:
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges
428 J Street
Suite 400
Sacramento, CA 95814

Add us to your address book